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clubbed, from behind, on the walk, though he was doing 
nothing disorderly.

It was pointed out that the University did not, 
like some European universities, take charge of student 
discipline in the streets, and that consequently it could 
not intervene in individual cases where another authority 
exercised discipline, even if that discipline were unjust 
or barbarous.

Suggestions were made that the university au­
thorities communicate with one or two members of the 
City Council, McGill graduates, informally, and try to 
discover some working arrangement for the future.

Finally, it was suggested, and after some dis­
cussion approved, that as a first step Professor Stanley 
communicate with the Chancellor and let him know that 
the Committee of Deans were strongly of the opinion that 
the time had arrived when the University authorities take 
the matter of such student parades under advisement, 
and also see whether the municipal authorities would come 
to some reasonable understanding about police methods in 
dealing with such parades in future.


